PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
A Public Hearing will be held by
the Carroll County Board of
Supervisors on the 15th day of
October, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. or as
soon thereafter as practicable in
the Board Room of the Carroll
Administration Building, 605
Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia
for the purpose of soliciting
public comment to identify areas
of concern with regard to neces-
sary or advisable road improve-
ments to Primary and Interstates
within the County for submis-
sion as projects in the FY 20
VDOT Smart Scale applications
process. Input received from the
public will be taken into account
by the Board of Supervisors in
formulating future funding pro-
posals to the Virginia Depart-
ment of Transportation for im-
provements to highway safety
within the County. Please note
this is not a public hearing for
the VDOT six year plan concern-
ing secondary roads. Questions
may be directed to the Office of
the County Administrator, 605
Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia.




